Sobotta Atlas Of Human Anatomy Package
Getting the books sobotta atlas of human anatomy package now is not type of
inspiring means. You could not without help going with ebook addition or
library or borrowing from your links to right of entry them. This is an
entirely easy means to specifically get guide by on-line. This online
declaration sobotta atlas of human anatomy package can be one of the options to
accompany you bearing in mind having additional time.
It will not waste your time. acknowledge me, the e-book will unquestionably
song you extra concern to read. Just invest little mature to read this on-line
pronouncement sobotta atlas of human anatomy package as with ease as review
them wherever you are now.

Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy 2011 This is the exam atlas that helps in
learning and understanding anatomy. The English-language Sobotta Atlas with
Latin nomenclature is specifically adapted to the needs of preclinical medical
students. Right from the start, the book and the Internet content concentrate
on exam-relevant knowledge. The new study concept simplifies learning understanding - training: Descriptive legends help the student identify the
most important features in the figures. Clinical examples present anatomical
details in a wider context. All illustrations have been optimised, and the
lettering reduced to a minimum.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Johannes Sobotta 1997
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol. 2, 15th ed., English/Latin Friedrich
Paulsen 2013-03-21 Sobotta – Atlas of Human Anatomy: the exam atlas for
understanding, learning, and training anatomy The English-language Sobotta
Atlas with Latin nomenclature is specifically adapted to the needs of
preclinical medical students. Right from the start, the book concentrate on
exam-relevant knowledge. The new study concept simplifies
learning—understanding—training: Descriptive legends help the student identify
the most important features in the figures. Clinical examples present
anatomical details in a wider context. All illustrations have been optimized,
and the lettering reduced to a minimum. Note: The image quality and clarity of
the pictures in the E-Book are slightly limited due to the format. Volume 2
"Internal Organs" includes the following topics: Viscera of the Thorax Viscera
of the Abdomen Pelvis and Retroperitoneal Space
Tables of Muscles, Joints and Nerves Friedrich Paulsen 2011-10-21 The winning
team for exam preparation: Sobotta - Atlas of Human Anatomy with online access
to www.e-sobotta.com Volume 1 "General Anatomy and Musculoskeletal System"
includes the following topics: General Anatomy Trunk Upper Extremity Lower
Extremity Access to the Sobotta website www.e-sobotta.com complements your
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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personal exam preparation with additional contents for Volume 1. Image
database: All Sobotta figures including the figures of the previous edition in
high resolution. Exam coach: Drag & drop...
Gray's Anatomy for Students and Paulsen: Sobotta, Atlas of Anatomy 16e Package
Richard Drake 2019-08-06
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol. 3 Paulsen 2013
Sobotta Tables of Muscles, Joints and Nerves, English/Latin Friedrich Paulsen
2018-08-20 Sobotta Tables of Muscles, Joints and Nerves, enables it’s users to
deepen and consolidate their muscle, joint and nerve knowledge quickly and
systematically utilising the 60 tables in this practical study book: All of the
muscles of the human body, including their origin, insertion, innervation and
function Each muscle is accompanied by a small schematic Sobotta figure
highlighting the relevant muscle in red Review branches and innervation areas
of the Plexus cervicalis, brachialis and lumboscralis in detail A focus on
joints and cranial nerves Each table refers back to the relevant anatomical
figures in the 16th edition of the Sobotta - Atlas of Anatomy, thus making it
the perfect study companion to the Atlas.
Sobotta Atlas of Anatomy, Vol. 2, 16th ed., English/Latin Friedrich Paulsen
2018-08-20 Sobotta - More than just an Atlas: Learn, Understand and Test your
Knowledge Volume 2 of the Sobotta Atlas introduces students and professionals
alike to the human body’s Internal Organs, providing in-depth anatomical
illustrations granting fascinating insights. The 16th edition introduces the
brand new Sobotta Study Loop. A deeper focus on clinical relevance and actively
supporting students prepare for medical exams makes the Sobotta - Atlas of
Anatomy more relevant than ever. In 1,300 pages the atlas offers even more
insights into the human body, 500 new exam questions to help consolidate
learning and support exam preparation, as well as, a guiding hand to medical
students new to the subject. Discover its new didactic backbone: the Sobotta
Study Loop Overview: Dive into each chapter via an introduction, where crucial
information is highlighted Up-to-date Topic Highlights: Enables medical
students to reflect on the knowledge they will have gained by the end of the
chapter – in terms of anatomical structure and function Clinical Relevance:
Typical medical case histories actively support the transfer of theoretical
knowledge into practical application during rotation Dissection Tips: Experts
present valuable hints and practical know-how on human dissection - great
practice for the dissection lab The Anatomy Figures: Key anatomical terminology
and facts are further highlighted in bold in both legends and captions Practice
Exam Questions: Typical oral exam test cases enable the student to gain
confidence through practicing options Due to completely new anatomical
illustrations focusing in-depth on Inner Organs Vol.2 provides insights to
specialists, e.g. Inner Medicine, Gastroenterologist
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Johannes Sobotta 1998
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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Sobotta Atlas of Anatomy Classic Johannes Sobotta 2016-07-14 Trusted by
generations of medical students and doctors, the Sobotta atlas of anatomy is a
classic that covers all organ systems. This eBook contains 957 high-resolution
figures (429 of which in full color) and a complete textbook of anatomy.
English language with latin nomenclature. Recommended for medical students,
doctors and athletes alike. Images in this eBooks are high-resolution and may
take long to show up on slow connections. For best results, download the entire
eBook (or eBook sample) to your device before viewing it. If reading with a
browser on the Google Play website, set the layout to "Flowing text" with "One
page layout" or to "Original pages". Please note that this eBook is a digitally
cleaned and re-edited version of Johannes Sobotta and James Playfair
McMurrich's "Atlas of Human Anatomy", 4th Edition. The editors are not in any
way affiliated with the editors of the most recent (15th) edition of Sobotta
Atlas of Human Anatomy that can be bought at www.sobotta.com. Our eBook is just
much, much cheaper.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy R. Putz 2000-10-01 The Thirteenth Edition of
this classic anatomy atlas is divided into two volumes. Volume One covers the
head, neck, and upper extremities. Volume 2 covers the trunk and lower
extremities. Many of the black-and-white illustrations have been converted to
color in this edition, and chapter figures include orientational diagrams to
give students much needed structural references.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Johannes Sobotta 2000-10-01 ow in its thirteenth
edition, this classic anatomy atlas is divided into two volumes. Volume one
covers the head, neck, and upper extremities. Volume two covers the trunk and
lower extremities. Many of the black and white illustrations have been
converted to colour in this edition, and chapter figures include orientational
diagrams to give students much needed structural references. Lecturers - Click
here to order a FREE Review Copy of this title !
Sobotta Anatomy Coloring Book ENGLISCH/LATEIN Oliver Kretz 2019-06-18 The
Sobotta Coloring Book – for understanding and learning anatomy The Sobotta
Coloring Book offers another excellent way to study anatomy, perfectly suited
to all those who are looking for an alternative to learning from textbooks.
Dealing with the most important subjects in anatomy, the texts and the simple
drawings designed to be colored-in help to understand and revise the most
important aspects of human anatomy. This turns the book into something special:
the pictures show the basic anatomical details and the accompanying texts
explain the most important aspects of the structures. By actively interacting
with the book through coloring-in, the content becomes deeply ingrained in the
memory. The Sobotta Coloring Book provides: basic anatomical details in over
100 sections, using pictures and text concise accompanying texts for each
picture, highlighting important details clinical references, pointing out their
practical relevance sketches of sectional planes and perspectives which help
with orientation English - Latin Nomenclature
Sobotta Dissection Atlas Friedrich Paulsen 2017-08-21 Präparieren? Sobotta
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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Präparieratlas! - Angepasst an die 24. Auflage Die Anatomie steht an, der
Anatomie-Atlas und das Präparier-Besteck sind gekauft, das universitätseigene
Präparierskript ist zur Hand - und ab gehts in den Präpariersaal. Aber halt meinen teuren Atlas möchte ich nicht mitnehmen in den Präpariersaal, nur woher
bekomme ich gute Abbildungen, die mir erklären, was ich am Körperspender wo
genau sehe? Hier hilft der Sobotta Präparieratlas weiter! In diesem handlichen
Atlas sind alle für das Präparieren wichtigen Sobotta-Abbildungen
zusammengestellt, überaus realisitätsnah, besonders detailliert wo nötig und zu
speziellen Themen um echte Leichenfotos ergänzt. Das Präparierskript der Uni
liefert die Anleitungen, der Sobotta Präparieratlas die Abbildungen dazu. Damit
der gute Atlas zu Hause bleiben kann! Bilinguale Ausgabe Deutsch-Englisch mit
lateinischer Nomenklatur The dissection course is due? Then the new Dissection
Atlas is a must-have! This convenient hands-on atlas compiles all essential
anatomic images necessary for successful dissection. Spiral binding and firm,
wipeable pages make the Dissection Atlas the ideal companion for the dissection
lab – combinable with all other atlases or lecture notes. Particularly detailed
and realistic images make it easy to clearly recognise anatomic structures and,
therefore, to master the real situation in the dissection lab. Ideally equipped
for dissection class: Step by step:All body areas are bundled by chapter
following the order in your course Layer by layer:Successive images allow
effortless understanding of every single step in the dissection process For
those who already study with the Sobotta Atlas: The chapter division is
consistent with that of our three-volume Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy which
facilitates consulting your books for reinforced learning. In addition, the
original image numbers from the Sobotta Atlas are provided with each image –
retrieval guaranteed! Bilingual Edition German - English with Latin
Nomenclature
Internal Organs Johannes Sobotta 2011-10 Sobotta - Atlas of Human Anatomy with
online access to e-sobotta.com: the exam atlas for understanding, learning, and
training anatomy The English-language Sobotta Atlas with Latin nomenclature is
specifically adapted to the needs of preclinical medical students. Right from
the start, the book and the Internet content concentrate on exam-relevant
knowledge. The new study concept simplifies learning-understanding-training:
Descriptive legends help the student identify the most important features in
the figures. Clinical examples present anatomical details in a wider context.
All illustrations have been optimized, and the lettering reduced to a minimum.
An additional booklet containing 100 tables on muscles and nerves supports
systematic study. Volume 2 "Internal Organsâ? includes the following topics:
Viscera of the Thorax Viscera of the Abdomen Pelvis and Retroperitoneal Space
Access to the Sobotta website e-sobotta.com complements your personal exam
preparation with additional contents - ideal for printing and taking along:
Image database: All Sobotta figures including the figures of the previous
edition in high resolution. Exam coach: For selected, exam-relevant figures
nomenclatures can be matched by drag & drop and evaluated immediately. Diss2go:
Figures relevant for dissection can be printed and taken along to the
dissection course. Additional tips help to avoid mistakes during dissection.
700 new figures in total as well as revised figures and tables are the basis
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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for understanding anatomical structures. · Short explanatory captions and bold
printed nomenclature make the illustrated structures easy to understand · Wellchosen clinical examples exemplify the reference of anatomy to clinical
practice. · Introductory pages for each chapter provide a quick overview. · The
Exam Check List summarises the main topics for the preliminary medical
examination.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Reinhard Putz 2009
Sobotta Clinical Atlas of Human Anatomy, one volume, English Friedrich Paulsen
2019-03-06 The Sobotta Clinical Atlas of Human Anatomy is tailored specifically
to the needs of medical and health professional students. It utilizes a
regional approach for learning human anatomy that integrates core concepts of
anatomical structure and function with modern methods of diagnostic imaging,
cross-sectional anatomy, illustrations of real world functions, clinically
relevant surface anatomy and key examples of how anatomical knowledge informs
clinical practice. The 'Clinical Remarks' and 'Structure/Function' sections
provide important and easily identifiable practical examples, which reinforce
clinical application of anatomical knowledge. Moreover, all anatomical images
are accompanied by descriptive text and summary tables which serve to highlight
the key concepts associated with each specific image. Key features of the atlas
include: More than 1850 anatomical, radiological, cross-sectional and
functional images with clinically relevant labels give you a solid grounding in
human anatomy Descriptive text provides you with additional information for all
images Summary tables allow you to organize valuable key concepts The regional
approach to anatomy enables you to place functional, clinical and crosssectional images in context 'Clinical Remarks' and 'Structure/Function'
vignettes give you a head-start in learning anatomy in a clinically relevant
manner Surface anatomy illustrations equip you with valuable knowledge for your
first physical examinations The perfect study tool for courses in medicine – as
well as a range of other courses, including dentistry, pharmacy, nursing,
kinesiology or the movement sciences and physician assistants A unique PIN code
provides you with bonus access to a complete digital copy of your atlas
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Package, 15th Ed., English/latin - Mmusculo
Professor Waschke (Dr. Jens) 2011
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol.1, 15th ed., English/Latin Friedrich
Paulsen 2013-03-21 Sobotta – Atlas of Human Anatomy: the exam atlas for
understanding, learning, and training anatomy The English-language Sobotta
Atlas with Latin nomenclature is specifically adapted to the needs of
preclinical medical students. Right from the start, the book concentrate on
exam-relevant knowledge. The new study concept simplifies
learning—understanding—training: Descriptive legends help the student identify
the most important features in the figures. Clinical examples present
anatomical details in a wider context. All illustrations have been optimized,
and the lettering reduced to a minimum. Note: The image quality and clarity of
the pictures in the E-Book are slightly limited due to the format. Volume 1
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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"General Anatomy and Musculoskeletal System" includes the following topics:
General Anatomy Trunk Upper Extremity Lower Extremity
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Friedrich Paulsen 2014
Atlas of Anatomy, Latin Nomenclature Anne M. Gilroy 2021-11-19 Quintessential
Atlas of Anatomy expands on widely acclaimed prior editions! Atlas of Anatomy,
Latin Nomenclature, Fourth Edition builds on its longstanding reputation of
being the highest-quality anatomy atlas published to date using Latin
nomenclature. With more than 2,000 exquisitely detailed illustrations,
including over 120 new to this edition, the Atlas helps students and seasoned
clinicians master the details of human anatomy. Key Features: NEW! Expanded
Radiology sections include over 40 new radiographs, CTs, and MRIs NEW! A more
dissectional approach to the head and neck region places neck anatomy before
that of the head – the way most students dissect NEW! Additional images and
tables detail the challenging anatomy of the peritoneal cavity, inguinal
region, and infratemporal and pterygopalatine fossae NEW! Almost 30 new
clinical boxes focus on function, pathology, diagnostic techniques, anatomic
variation, and more NEW! More comprehensive coverage clarifies the complexities
of the ANS, including revised wiring schematics Also included in this new
edition: Muscle Fact spreads provide origin, insertion, innervation, and action
An innovative, user-friendly format: every topic covered in two side-by-side
pages Online images with "labels-on and labels-off" capability are ideal for
review and self-testing What users say about the Atlas of Anatomy: "I can't say
enough how much I like the organization of this text. I think Thieme has 'hit
the nail on the head' with structuring everything by region (Lower Limb) and
sub-region (Ankle & Foot). It's very easy to find what you're looking for…"
"The figures in the Atlas of Anatomy are exemplary and surpass other competing
texts. The images are clear, precise, and aesthetically colored. The unique
views presented in this work are also very helpful for studying a threedimensional subject such as human anatomy."
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol. 2 Paulsen 2013
Trunk, viscera, lower limb Johannes Sobotta 2001 Now in its Thirteenth Edition
, this classic anatomy atlas is divided in two volumes. Volume Two covers the
trunk and lower extremities. Many of the black-and-white illustrations have
been converted to color in this edition, and chapter figures include
orientational diagrams to give students much needed structural references.
Atlas of Human Anatomy: Latin Terminology E-Book Frank H. Netter 2018-08-24 The
only anatomy atlas illustrated by physicians, Atlas of Human Anatomy, 7th
edition, brings you world-renowned, exquisitely clear views of the human body
with a clinical perspective. In addition to the famous work of Dr. Frank
Netter, you’ll also find nearly 100 paintings by Dr. Carlos A. G. Machado, one
of today’s foremost medical illustrators. Together, these two uniquely talented
physician-artists highlight the most clinically relevant views of the human
body. In addition, more than 50 carefully selected radiologic images help
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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bridge illustrated anatomy to living anatomy as seen in everyday practice.
Anatomic labels follow the international standard in Latin.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Johannes Sobotta 2001 The Thirteenth Edition of
this classic anatomy atlas is divided into two volumes. Volume One covers the
head, neck, and upper extremities. Volume 2 covers the trunk and lower
extremities. Many of the black-and-white illustrations have been converted to
color in this edition, and chapter figures include orientational diagrams to
give students much needed structural references.
Atlas of Anatomy Sobotta Atlas 2009 Provides a thorough overview of human
anatomy and its different structures. The color-coded chapters show them
individually, as well as in their physical contexts. The most common illnesses
and physical dysfunctions are clearly explained, along with their common forms
of treatment.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Package, 15th Ed., English - Musculoskeleta
Professor Waschke (Dr. Jens) 2013
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy: Head, neck, upper limb Reinhard Putz 2006
Sobotta Atlas of Anatomy, Package, 16th Ed. , English/Latin Friedrich Paulsen
2018-08-14 Sobotta - More than just an Atlas: Learn, Understand and Test your
Knowledge Discover the core title of the Sobotta family: the Atlas for students
and professionals alike Presented in a practical package combining all three
atlas volumes, covering the entire regional anatomy of the human body, as well
as, a study book containing Tables of Muscles, Joints and Nerves. The 16th
edition introduces the brand new Sobotta Study Loop. A deeper focus on clinical
relevance and actively supporting students prepare for medical exams makes the
Sobotta - Atlas of Anatomy more relevant than ever. In 1,300 pages the atlas
offers even more insights into the human body, 500 new exam questions to help
consolidate learning and support exam preparation, as well as, a guiding hand
to medical students new to the subject. Discover its new didactic backbone: the
Sobotta Study Loop Overview: Dive into each chapter via an introduction, where
crucial information is highlighted Focused Topic Highlights: Enables medical
students to reflect on the knowledge they will have gained by the end of the
chapter - in terms of anatomical structure and function Clinical Relevance:
Typical medical case histories actively support the transfer of theoretical
knowledge into practical application during rotation Dissection Tips: Experts
present valuable hints and practical know-how on human dissection - great
practice for the dissection lab The Anatomy Figures: Key anatomical terminology
and facts are further highlighted in bold in both legends and captions Practice
Exam Questions: Typical oral exam test cases enable the student to gain
confidence through practicing options
Sobotta Atlas of Anatomy, Vol. 1, 16th Ed. , English/Latin Friedrich Paulsen
2018-08-20 Sobotta - More than just an Atlas: Learn, Understand and Test your
Knowledge Volume 1 of the Sobotta Atlas covers the areas of General Anatomy and
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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the Musculoskeletal System, providing in-depth insights into human anatomy to
students and professionals alike. The 16th edition introduces the brand new
Sobotta Study Loop. A deeper focus on clinical relevance and actively
supporting students prepare for medical exams makes the Sobotta - Atlas of
Anatomy more relevant than ever.?In 1,300 pages the atlas offers even more
insights into the human body, 500 new exam questions to help consolidate
learning and support exam preparation, as well as, a guiding hand to medical
students new to the subject. Discover its new didactic backbone: the Sobotta
Study Loop Overview: Dive into each chapter via an introduction, where crucial
information is highlighted Focused Topic Highlights: Enables medical students
to reflect on the knowledge they will have gained by the end of the chapter in terms of anatomical structure and function Clinical Relevance: Typical
medical case histories actively support the transfer of theoretical knowledge
into practical application during rotation Dissection Tips: Experts present
valuable hints and practical know-how on human dissection - great practice for
the dissection lab The Anatomy Figures: Key anatomical terminology and facts
are further highlighted in bold in both legends and captions Practice Exam
Questions: Typical oral exam test cases enable the student to gain confidence
through practicing options Due to its focus on General Anatomy and the
Musculoskeletal System Vol.1 is also the perfect reference and study tool for
physiotherapists and orthopedists.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Package, 15th Ed., English/Latin Friedrich
Paulsen 2011-10-21 An exam atlas that helps in learning and understanding
anatomy. It includes descriptive legends that help the student to identify the
most important features in the figures. It also includes clinical examples that
present anatomical details.
Sobotta Atlas of Anatomy, Vol.1, 16th ed., English/Latin Friedrich Paulsen
2018-08-20 Sobotta - More than just an Atlas: Learn, Understand and Test your
Knowledge Volume 1 of the Sobotta Atlas covers the areas of General Anatomy and
the Musculoskeletal System, providing in-depth insights into human anatomy to
students and professionals alike. The 16th edition introduces the brand new
Sobotta Study Loop. A deeper focus on clinical relevance and actively
supporting students prepare for medical exams makes the Sobotta - Atlas of
Anatomy more relevant than ever. In 1,300 pages the atlas offers even more
insights into the human body, 500 new exam questions to help consolidate
learning and support exam preparation, as well as, a guiding hand to medical
students new to the subject. Discover its new didactic backbone: the Sobotta
Study Loop Overview: Dive into each chapter via an introduction, where crucial
information is highlighted Up-to-date Topic Highlights: Enables medical
students to reflect on the knowledge they will have gained by the end of the
chapter – in terms of anatomical structure and function Clinical Relevance:
Typical medical case histories actively support the transfer of theoretical
knowledge into practical application during rotation Dissection Tips: Experts
present valuable hints and practical know-how on human dissection - great
practice for the dissection lab The Anatomy Figures: Key anatomical terminology
and facts are further highlighted in bold in both legends and captions Practice
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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Exam Questions: Typical oral exam test cases enable the student to gain
confidence through practicing options Due to its focus on General Anatomy and
the Musculoskeletal System Vol.1 is also the perfect reference and study tool
for physiotherapists and orthopedists.
Sobotta Anatomy Textbook Friedrich Paulsen 2018-12-14 Like the Sobotta Atlas of
Anatomy, this textbook guides students through the anatomy in a clear,
structured manner that is easy to remember. Sobotta excels at comprehensibly
explaining the fascinating world of anatomy and carries you safely through
every test and your initial patient interactions. Clinical Cases: Presents a
relevant practical medical case as it will be encountered during rotation
Question time in the Surgery Room: Highlight how students can gain valuable
insights into a case by taking structured notes during the patient’s
examination Clinical Remarks: Indicate functional and clinical aspects that
help to identify a topic’s relevance and put it in context for subsequent
patient diagnosis and treatment Skills Boxes: Provide a quick overview of
competency-based study objectives, providing knowledge useful in exams and
applicable to future professional practice Note Boxes: Highlight particularly
important exam knowledge to be retained throughout the book Interconnected
Knowledge: Fosters contextualised learning by linking macroscopic anatomy,
where relevant, to embryology
Atlas and Text-book of Human Anatomy Johannes Sobotta 1909
The viscera, including the heart Johannes Sobotta 1914
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol.1, 15th ed., English Friedrich Paulsen
2013-04-29 Sobotta – Atlas of Human Anatomy: the exam atlas for understanding,
learning, and training anatomy The English-language Sobotta Atlas with English
nomenclature is specifically adapted to the needs of preclinical medical
students. Right from the start, the book and the Internet content concentrate
on exam-relevant knowledge. The new study concept simplifies
learning—understanding—training: Descriptive legends help the student identify
the most important features in the figures. Clinical examples present
anatomical details in a wider context. All illustrations have been optimized,
and the lettering reduced to a minimum. Note: The image quality and clarity of
the pictures in the E-Book are slightly limited due to the format. Volume 1
"General Anatomy and Musculoskeletal System" includes the following topics:
General Anatomy Trunk Upper Extremity Lower Extremity
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy Johannes Sobotta 2013 Sobotta - Atlas of Human
Anatomy The perfect coach for exam preparation This English-language Sobotta
Atlas with English nomenclature is specifically adapted to the needs of
preclinical medical students. The new study concept simplifies learningunderstanding-training: Descriptive legends help the student identify the most
important features in the figures. Clinical examples present anatomical details
in a wider context. All illustrations have been optimized, and the lettering
reduced to a minimum. An additional booklet containing 100 tables on muscles
sobotta-atlas-of-human-anatomy-package
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and nerves supports systematic study.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy + E-sobotta Access Friedrich Paulsen 2011-10-21
Sobotta - Atlas of Human Anatomy with online access to www.e-sobotta.com: the
exam atlas for understanding, learning, and training anatomy The Englishlanguage Sobotta Atlas with Latin nomenclature is specifically adapted to the
needs of preclinical medical students. Right from the start, the book and the
Internet content concentrate on exam-relevant knowledge. The new study concept
simplifies learning-understanding-training: Descriptive legends help the
student identify the most important features in the figures. Clinical examples
present anatomical details in a wider context. All illustrations have been
optimized, and the lettering reduced to a minimum. An additional booklet
containing 100 tables on muscles and nerves supports systematic study. The
Sobotta package includes the following: Volume 1: General Anatomy and
Musculoskeletal System Volume 2: Internal Organs Volume 3: Head, Neck and
Neuroanatomy Tables of Muscles, Joints and Nerves Access to the Sobotta website
www.e-sobotta.com complements your personal exam preparation with additional
contents - ideal for printing and taking along: Image database: All Sobotta
figures including the figures of the previous edition in high resolution. Exam
coach: For selected, exam-relevant figures nomenclatures can be matched by drag
& drop and evaluated immediately. Diss2go: Figures relevant for dissection can
be printed and taken along to the dissection course. Additional tips help to
avoid mistakes during dissection.
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol. 2, 15th ed., English Friedrich Paulsen
2013-04-30 Sobotta – Atlas of Human Anatomy: the exam atlas for understanding,
learning, and training anatomy The English-language Sobotta Atlas with English
nomenclature is specifically adapted to the needs of preclinical medical
students. Right from the start, the book concentrate on exam-relevant
knowledge. The new study concept simplifies learning—understanding—training:
Descriptive legends help the student identify the most important features in
the figures. Clinical examples present anatomical details in a wider context.
All illustrations have been optimized, and the lettering reduced to a minimum.
An additional booklet containing 100 tables on muscles and nerves supports
systematic study Note: The image quality and clarity of the pictures in the EBook are slightly limited due to the format. Volume 2 "Internal Organs"
includes the following topics: Viscera of the Thorax Viscera of the Abdomen
Pelvis and Retroperitoneal Space
Sobotta Atlas of Human Anatomy, Vol. 1 Paulsen 2013
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